
Junior Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 Flow Chart  

 

Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters 

section for what’s happening in Southampton. 

 

COVID FLOW CHART  

We recognise it is difficult for parents when children are ill or sent home from school 

unwell understanding the guidelines therefore, we have uploaded a flow chart to the 

school website that will help when making the decision of how to proceed.  

 

INFO 
Just to reassure families, USH has arrangements in place for daily monitoring of 
attendance including for suspected cases of coronavirus and we will always liaise 
with the local Health Protection Team in the event of any confirmed case. The 
Leadership will promptly contact parents individually and/or in groups should a case 
be confirmed to inform them of next steps.  
 

Useful links.  

• NHS guidance on Coronavirus 

symptoms: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/ 

• NHS 111 online coronavirus service: https://digital.nhs.uk/coronavirus/nhs-111-

online-coronavirus-services 

• To book a Coronavirus test: 

mailto:juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/
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https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing/get-a-test-

to-check-if-you-have-coronavirus/ 

 

GRAB & GO  

We are trialing a new Grab & Go option on Thursday 1st October – PIZZA (so there 

will be no Roast Chicken Bap) Sandwiches are still an option also  

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Due to coronavirus, we are unable to allow access to any 'Lost Property'. 
Please ensure that all of your child's belongings, clothes, water bottles, lunch boxes 
etc are clearly named so that we may return them should they go astray. 

 

 

SECONDARY OPEN DAYS/EVENINGS 

BPS 24th September 

Cantell Open evening live 7th-16th October. Zooms with Harry 12-
16th October. 

Chamberlayne 3rd and 24th October (physical tours, by appointment only) 

OAL 28th September (will stay online after) 

OAM 1st October 

OAS 22nd September 10am (will stay online) 

Redbridge 17th October (I believe will stay online) 

Regents 24th September 

St Anne’s Mid-October launch for a virtual ‘event’ 

St George 8th October (and 23rd June??) 

USH 26th September (will stay online) 

Woodlands 21st – 25th September 

 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

Please remember to be considerate of others when lining up in the que 

 

Please remember to wear a mask where possible unless you have a 

medical condition which exempts you. 
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PTFA NEWSLETTER 

 

Halloween Activities 
We have lots planned for Halloween this year! We can’t go trick or treating but that 
doesn’t mean we can’t have fun   
Will you win the best-decorated house competition?   

Can you find all the hidden pumpkins in Shirley using our special spooky map? 

There’s a prize for everyone who finds them all! 

More details to follow......watch this space! 

 

Halloween Balloon Race  

Will your balloon win the race from Dracula’s castle?  

The virtual balloons will be launched on Sat 31st and will fly for 1 week.  The one 

that gets the furthest will win a cash prize! 

You can start designing your own balloon now - why not invite your friends and 

family to join in the race and see who can get the furthest? Who can think of the 

best balloon name? 
https://ecoracing.co/user/page/722?fbclid=IwAR2LUsgKW4xr83AWMmeYCGk4WjfVP

HNBgpLsHOZJLgDpXwLzgmJavij41Vk 

 

Uniform Shop 

Karen Allen (Family Support Worker) will be in the community room at the following 

times if you have any concerns, are struggling yourself or if you would like to discuss 

anything to do with your child.  She also runs the uniform shop, so you can go at 

any of these times for your 'new to you' uniform. 

 Email Karen.allen@shirleyschools.co.uk if you’d like to make an appointment, or just 

turn up.  

Mon 9.30 - 1pm 

Tues 09:30 -12:30 

Wed 09:30 -12:30 

Fri 09:30 -12:30 
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Parent forum 

Date to be confirmed but if you have anything you’d like to be raised at the parent 

forum, both negative and positive, please email pta@shirleyschools.co.uk and we’ll 

add it to the agenda.  
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